
8th Grade Dance at CTHS 
 
Dear Parents and Students,  

 
We are very excited about the upcoming year and the opportunity we have to 

continue, “building the foundation” for the Chisholm Trail High School Dance 
Department. We understand that many of you have questions regarding our program, 
most of which we hope will be answered within this letter.  
 

 Practice will begin each day at 7:55 a.m. at CTHS in a designated dance area. 
Charmer practice begins each day at 7:00 a.m. if your child needs to be dropped 
off earlier in the morning. 

 Transportation to morning practice is up to each individual participant.  

 Students should come to CTHS already dressed out, ready to dance.  

 Students will have a designated place to change after class.  

 Students will return to their middle school campus via district bus 
transportation.  

 Busses will depart CTHS at approximately 8:50 a.m.  

 Students must wear appropriate dance attire that can be ordered through the 
CTHS Dance Department. More details are listed in the Syllabus. 

 
Please understand that this is a competitive program with high expectations. Our 

hope is that these dancers will become future Charmers at CTHS or continue in our 
Dance Department. I look forward to meeting you and working with your dancer during 
the 2017-2018 school year.  
 

 I invite you to come to our CTHS Open House on Tuesday, September 5, between 
6:30 and 7:30 p.m. in the Dance Gym.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Lindsey Lindley 
Assistant Charmer Director 
Llindley@ems-isd.net 
 

 
Dance Class Remind 101 
469-208-4473 
Text @cths8 
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